
Dear Wayne,
Thanks once again to you and all your Loosely Woven team for your wonderful entertainment last night.  Once again a night to be remembered.  I have attached a 
few computer generated models of the new church as you requested.  I think they are very good, but are very much like photo’s taken close up with a wide angle 
lens so the image is somewhat distorted.  I have also included photo’s of the balsa wood model you have seen.
Ignore the colours as they are too vivid.
Cheers,  Bruce Grime


